newsletter



No. 2 April 2024

■ We are thrilled to share some exciting news from Masterlab!

About the last two weeks of march, we had the privilege of hosting *Marvin H. Weintraub*, a renowned brake expert, at our facilities. Marvin has dedicated his life to the research and continuous improvement of braking formulations worldwide, and his visit to *Masterlab* has been nothing short of transformative.

During his time with us, Marvin met and worked closely with our entire *Masterlab team*, sharing invaluable insights, expertise, and innovative approaches to braking technology. His collaboration has undoubtedly enriched our knowledge base and strengthened our commitment to excellence in this critical area.

One of the highlights of Marvin's visit was the introduction of **three completely new brake pads formulations**, that he took with him to the US for testing at *LINK Engineering*, a cutting-edge testing facility. These brake pads represent the culmination of Marvin's tireless efforts and are expected to yield new, more attractive proposals for all our clients, enhancing both performance and safety.



At *Masterlab*, we are dedicated to pushing the boundaries of innovation and delivering superior solutions to meet the evolving needs of our clients. Marvin's visit has energized our team and propelled us towards even greater achievements in the field of braking technology.

We are incredibly excited about the potential impact of these developments and look forward to sharing more updates with you as our work progresses.

Thank you Marvin for your continued support and partnership!!